
 

 
 

City of Culver City 

Notice of Cancellation 
 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the City Council of the City of 

Culver City scheduled for March 13, 2017 has been cancelled and shall not be held. 

 
The next regular meeting of the City Council is scheduled for Monday,  March 27, 2017. 

 

 
BY: 

 

 


